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Voluntary Contributions to the Physical Education Department 
 
Dear Parent/Carer and Students, 
 
At Beaconsfield High School, we are proud to offer an exciting and varied Physical Education curriculum, 
alongside an extensive co-curricular programme of clubs and fixtures for all students, from beginners to elite 
athletes. Over 200 students currently take part in our weekly activities, and we are keen to grow this even 
further—giving more young people the chance to enjoy sport, develop their skills, and build healthy, active 
lifestyles. 
 
To sustain and expand our provision, we rely on specialist coaching and regular investment in equipment. 
Previous parental support has enabled us to purchase a trampoline, tennis nets, athletics equipment and to 
fund additional coaching, all of which have enhanced the opportunities available to our students. 
 
This year, we are asking parents/carers to consider making a voluntary contribution of £35.00. These funds 
will help us: 

• Invest in new resources to keep lessons engaging and relevant 

• Expand the co-curricular provision on offer, 

• Provide stronger pathways for our competitive teams and elite athletes. 
 

Payment can be made via SCOPAY (www.scopay.com/beaconsfield). Any contribution will be gratefully 
received and will directly benefit students. 
 
In addition, we are seeking support in replenishing our stock of PE kit and Squad kit. If your child has 
outgrown their PE kit, we would welcome donations to the PE department. We are also especially in need of 
trainers in good condition to lend to students when required. At a time when many families are navigating 
rising costs, reusing kit and equipment not only supports other students but also promotes sustainability by 
reducing waste. If your child has any blue and pink squad kit (for matches) that they have borrowed from us 
and not yet returned, or that they have grown out of, we would again welcome this being returned or 
donated.  
 
Students in exam year groups can also donate any GCSE or A-Level PE textbooks or revision guides (AQA 
exam board), as these can be a great help to future students on these courses. 
 
Thank you for your continued support, it makes a real difference to the opportunities we can provide, both 
in lessons and beyond. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 

Miss B Gray 
Head of Physical Education 
 

http://www.scopay.com/beaconsfield

